

Carolyn Mungo, Executive News Director WFAA-TV 606 Young St.
Dallas, Texas

Dear Carolyn,

Thank you for your invitation to participate in a debate to be hosted WFAA-TV, with live broadcasts to all Gannett stations statewide, as well as an online stream.

One of our primary goals for this campaign is to reach out and connect with voters across the state in ways never seen before in a gubernatorial race. From grassroots events to policy announcements and roundtable discussions, we have made our personal engagement with voters a focal point.

We believe this statewide debate would be a great opportunity to further our campaign's efforts to communicate Greg Abbott's message, and we greatly appreciate you extending this offer to us. After reviewing our schedule, I'd like to officially accept your invitation for a debate on Friday, October 3rd.

As we have discussed, we have a few simple terms for this debate that we believe can easily be accommodated. First, candidates must be seated at a table for the duration of the debate. Second, the debate must be in a studio setting with no live audience. We also ask that there be no gimmicks like requiring candidates to raise their hands as a "yes" or "no" response. Finally, we ask that the debate last no more than one hour. Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions concerning these terms. We look forward to negotiating any additional issues with all parties involved.

Again, thank you for presenting this opportunity to have a substantive policy debate and we look forward to coordinating with you to prepare for this debate in the weeks and months ahead.

Sincerely.

Wayne Namilton
Campaign Manager
Texans for Greg Abbott